Hello parents and students,

As always, time has swiftly passed, and we find ourselves sending out the final
newsletter of this semester. Thank you for the support you've extended over the past
term. Please take note of the events concluding our New Life Korean School this week.

1. End-of-Semester Day Schedule

e This Friday (December 1st) is the last day of the 2023 Fall semester. The
school will operate on a slightly different schedule, concluding early, so please
consider this while picking up your children. The schedule for Friday is as
follows:

o 5:30 —6:00 PM: Student progress evaluation
o 6:00—6:30 PM: End-of-term ceremony
o 6:30—7:15 PM: Class-specific end-of-term parties

e As the end-of-term ceremony is brief, we encourage you to stay at the school,

attend the ceremony, and then return home with the students.

2. Enrollment for Spring 2024

e The Spring semester of 2024 is scheduled to commence on January 26th and
conclude on May 10th. Unlike previous years, we plan to have a spring break
during Easter week (3/29), with the remaining weeks held consecutively.

e Registration can be completed via our school website, and paper forms will
also be available on the day of the end-of-term ceremony (online registration
for children's classes, online registration for high school/adult class).

e The tuition fees remain the same (first child $200, second child $180, third
child $150, etc.), and we're preparing courses and activities related not only to
Korean language education but also history, culture, and related subjects.

e A class for high school students and adults will continue.

3. Other Inquiries and Information

e We warmly welcome any parents or individuals in your circles who might be
interested in volunteering as a Korean school teacher. Please reach out via the
email below for inquiries related to volunteering.


https://forms.gle/wCa8FzVZprCCGiu47
https://forms.gle/wCa8FzVZprCCGiu47
https://forms.gle/hSphL5XGEJyx186y8

e For any other questions regarding the school's operation, please contact us
through the email provided below. Our website address is also included.
o Email: conlmcks@gmail.com
o New Life Korean School website: https://newlifekoreanschool.org

Once again, we want to express our heartfelt thanks for the encouragement and
cooperation during this past semester. We also wish you and your families a warm and
wonderful year-end season while considering your neighbors, and hoping to see you
again in the upcoming semester.

Best regards,

New Life Korean School
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